
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/7/2019 4:47:59 AM

First name: Victoria

Last name: Vantassel

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments:  As I am a native Montana and I am very saddened to hear that more wilderness could potentially be

added. I am one who hikes bikes hunt and fish and enjoys every part of the outdoors that I possibly can.I do not

support adding any more recommended wilderness but I do support additional trails for multiple use including

motorized use.

 

 My time in the outdoors includes going to beautiful mountain lakes places that people of never been before

whether I get there on foot on my horse or even on my dirtbike or snowmobile.  Adding more wilderness means

that all of these trails that are currently accessible will no longer be accessible to a lot of this beautiful state that

we all get to live in. I pray that the state that I have gotten the opportunity to grow up in and will raise my children

and does not have more wilderness where we cannot explore. My favorite memories are in the mountains are

always in the places that you can access whether it be northern Montana southern Montana eastern Montana or

even western Montana.  This is a beautiful state that has lots of opportunity to explore and see amazing things.

Please do not take this chance away from us or shut down more trails. Thank you for your time.


